
 

Dear parents 

We will be celebrating World book day in school on Friday 8th March. There will be lots 
of fun and exciting book related activities for your child to take part in throughout the 
day.  

We would like to invite parents into school to share a book with your child’s class. This 
might be your favourite book to read to your child, a book you are reading now (if 
appropriate) or your favourite book as a child. We will invite you to read a short extract of 
this book to the class and then give the children opportunities to ask you some 
questions about it.  

If you think you might want to do this then please email info@bma.epworthtrust.org.uk 
with the name of the book you would like to share.  

It is Chatsworth class assembly that day so we will start the sessions at 9.30am.  

This has been a great success in the past and it has been lovely to hear adults sharing 
books with the children.  

Many thanks 

Catherine Donovan  
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